
BUDGET FOR F/Y 2024


The proposed budget for F/Y 2024 was presented to the Budget Advisory 
Committee during the Public Hearing held Thursday, September 7, 2023.


Lewis Pinkham was elected as chairman of the BAC.


The meetings have been set and are as follows:


• Thursday, September 14th, 9 a.m. to 12 noon @ the Washington County 
Probate Courtroom


• Tuesday, September 26th, 9 a.m. to 12 noon @ the 28 Center Street Conf. 
Rm.


• Tuesday, October 3rd, 9 a.m. to 12 noon @ 28 Center Street Conf. Rm.

• Thursday, November 9th, 9 a.m. to 12 noon @ 28 Center Street Conf. Rm.



